
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 5/27/2010 9:36:30 AM
To: Tudisco, Laura J. (laura.tudisco@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: GRC 2011 Meeting

Thanks Laura — it's been 3 years since I've seen you last! 
Jane

---- Original Message-----
From: Tudisco, Laura J. fmailto:laura.tudiseo@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday. May 26, 2010 12:00 PM 
Xo: Redacted (Law); Pocta, Robert M.; hayley@tum.org; jweil@aglet.org; Bob Finkelstein
Cc: Yura, Jane
Subject: RE: GRC 2011 Meeting

I have (I hope) reserved Room 4206 for June 8th from 10 a.m.- noon.

See you all then.

Laura.
office: 415-703-2164 
cell: 415-606-2164

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Tuesday, May 25,2010 3:04 PM
To: Tudisco, Laura J.; Pocta, Robert M.; hayley@tum.org; jweil@aglet.org; Bob Finkelstein
Cc: Yura, Jane
Subject: GRC 2011 Meeting

Laura, Mark, Hayley, Bob, James:

Jane and I look forward to meeting with you on Tuesday, June 8, at 10 a.m. at the CPUC. I suggest we set it for 
two hours, although we may finish up sooner.

Laura: Can you please reserve a room?

Thanks

Redacted
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